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The Sharples family ensures our children are 
resilient learners, healthy and aspirational 
citizens.  We will create a love of lifelong 

learning that extends beyond the classroom as 
a result of an enriching curriculum. The school 
community will make a difference by fostering 
respect and tolerance of each other as unique 

individuals. 

Attendance figures this week: 
 
Reception - 96.4%   
Yr 1 - 100%           Yr 4 - 94.2% 
Yr 2 - 97.4%           Yr 5 - 99.4% 
Yr 3 - 91.3%           Yr 6 - 95.5% 

. 

Weekly snapshots ... 
 

 

Monday, 1 May—Bank Holiday 
Thursday, 4 May—Polling Day, school closed 

Friday, 5 May—King’s Coronation Celebration—Fish and 
Chips lunch (£2.30) 

Monday, 8 May—Bank Holiday for King’s Coronation 
Thursday, 18 May—Big Breakfast Lunch (£2.30) 

Monday, 22 May—Y3/Y4 trip to Chester 
Wednesday, 24 May—Y5/Y6 One Adventure Camping 

29 May - 2 June— Summer half term 
Wednesday, 7 and Thursday, 8 June—Y5 Bikeability 

Friday, 21 July—school ends at 2pm for Summer Holidays 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please note that school will be closed on the 
following days: 

 
Monday, 1 May—Summer Bank Holiday 

Thursday, 4 May—Polling Day (Staff Training) 
Monday, 8 May—Bank Holiday, King Charles III 

Coronation 

 

To celebrate the King’s 
Coronation, children and staff will 

be able to enjoy fish and chips 
outside at lunchtime on Friday, 5 
May.  Later that day, we will be 

holding our Summer Fair at 
3.30pm.  Any parents who are 
wishing to hire a stall, please 

contact the office.  Children can 
wear red, white and blue as part 
of our celebrations.  Please note 
make up should not be worn or 
tops which show the stomach.  

 Accident Reporting 
 

Next week, we are 
trialling a new way of 
reporting accidents to 

parents.  An email 
will be sent out 

instead of the paper 
accident form.   

Thank you. 

 
WELL DONE Y1! 


